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October 7, 2020 

Mr. Kent Chandler 
Acting Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: In the Matter of: Steven and Rebecca LeClair v. Louisville 

Gas and Electric Company, Case No. 2018-00373

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

Pursuant to the Commission's order of September 11, 2020, I am writing to 
advise that the parties to this proceeding have been able to discuss this matter 
and are satisfied that the matter has now been resolved. Accordingly, Steven 
and Rebecca LeClair and Louisville Gas and Electric Company hereby request 
that the above complaint be withdrawn and the case dismissed. 

We appreciate the assistance of the Kentucky Public Service Commission in 
resolving this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

LG&E and KU Energy LLC 
Legal 
220 W Main Street 
Louisville, KY 40202 
www.lge-ku.com 

Allyson K. Sturgeon 
Managing Sr Counsel 
Regulatory & Transactions 
T 502-627-2088 
F 502-627-4850 
Allyson.Sturgeon@lge­
ku.com 
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HAVE SEEN AND AGREED: 

Leland Howard, Counsel for Steven and 
Rebecca LeClair 
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Allyson K. Sturgeon 
Counsel for Louisville Gas 
and Electric Company 

OCT 12 2020




